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1. Sudeeptha Jothiprakash

2. Shoreline

3. (o) Richmond Highlands

4. sudeepthamj7@gmail.com

5. 10/12/2020

6. 8(A)

7. | oppose the proposed shelter on 165th and Aurora due to the following reasons:
1. Lack of due process: While the SEPA process was filed, many of the columns were marked as N/A saying that this is not a per project evaluation. The interm
regulation was an means to an end to the projectin hand, and all of the outreach was meant for the one project. Hence, consistency and transparency is required
across public and processes alike.
2. Lake City Partners: We see no evidence that Lake City partners are equipped to run a 'low barrier' shelter, based on their past experiences or the plan the put
forward. We would like to understand what they would do different and how they will be set up for success.

8. (o) Oppose

Thank you,

City of Shoreline
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